
Meeting minutes of the Hanover Parks & Recreation Committee held on Zoom on March 11, 2021 

 

Present were Board Members Bevin Gray, Jeff Poirier, Frank Sidoti, Adam Hill, John O’Connor, Jennie Beliveau 

and Amanda Kunevich 

Also present Lauren Rodday  

 

Having a quorum, the Chair called the meeting to order at 7:03pm.   

 

New Business: 

 

Introductions: The Parks & Recreation Committee has two new members, Jennie Beliveau and Amanda 

Kunevich 

 

Summer Programs:  We will be having a summer program following State and CDC guidelines, registration for 

Little Rec and Rec will open on March 15
th

 and we are hopeful Teen Extreme registration will open by April 1
st
 

 

Build the Boards:  Working on finishing in April with the final seal coat in May.  The DPW has allowed them use 

of the existing shed near the rink.  Build the Boards will eventually be adding lights. 

 

HYLax Shed Request:  Committee supports HYLax purchasing a shed for Forge Pond Park pending design 

approval. 

 

Miscellaneous: The gate will open April 1
st
.  HYAA is no longer interested in opening and closing the gate, they 

plan to meet with the Town Manager about this.   

CPC Update- The rail trail extension information will be available soon 

 

Next Meeting:  Thursday, April 1
st
 at 7pm using Zoom 

 

Jeff moved to adjourn Frank second; so voted unanimously.  Meeting adjourned at 7:52pm. 


